
  

                                            

‘I believe that children are our future. Teach them well and 
let them lead the way...' - Whitney Houston 

Ms Margaret Whelan has been educating children for 30 
years! And that’s no mean feat!  

For 30 years, Ms Whelan has  
been ‘teaching well’ and  
'letting them lead the way’. 

For 30 years, Margy has 
been passionate about her 
job, day in, day out. 

We thank you, Ms Margy 
Whelan, for your 
commitment and 
dedication to educating 
our children! 

Here’s to another  
30 years! 

Congratulations! 

Maria Lambos Principal 

1 Eaton St Balmain 2041 ~ 9818 1177 ~ balmainps@gmail.com

Dates for your Diary…
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Dates for the Diary…
Next Week… 
• Monday 7th December ~ CELEBRATION OF LEARNING 
• Tuesday 8th December ~ Music Evening ~ 6:30pm 
• Thursday 10th December ~ 2:00pm ~ Kindergarten’s  

‘Giving Tree’ Assembly ~ all gifts much appreciated 
• Friday 11th December ~ Reports out 

The Week After… 
• Monday 14th December ~ Year 6 Graduation 
• Tuesday 15th December ~ Year 6 Day Out 
• Wednesday 16th December ~ LAST DAY OF TERM 4!!!!!!! 

A Few Weeks After That ~ 2016… 
• Wednesday 27th January ~ Staff Development Day 
• Thursday 28th January ~ Years One to Six return to 

school ~ Year 5 OC start at 9:30am 
• Monday 1st February ~ Kindergarten commences 9:30am 



 Gift Giving  

Giving Tree Assembly 

All children K-6 are invited to provide a gift-wrapped gift

for a child in the local community who may not

otherwise receive a present. 

(Collected in classroom from now with age and gender recommendation     
attached on a card if relevant please)

Thursday 2pm  

10th December 2015



 

You are  
invited 

Music 
Evening 
Tuesday 8th December 

6:30pm 
in our Hall



 

Music 
Camp 

The children had a fantastic time with their teachers and friends, playing music and 
having fun, at the recent Music Camp.  

It was especially heart-warming to see the older Bachs students help and encourage 
the less experienced Beethovens, when the two bands played together. The Strauss’ 
Strings are sounding amazing for such a little group, under the guidance of their 
teacher, Ms Aeree Kim.  

The choir have such talent, including two students, who wrote and composed their 
own song, which will be performed at Monday's Celebration of Learning. Many hidden 
talented were also discovered at the talent show, including some very impressive 
dance moves by both students and teachers, after an impromptu disco! 

A very special thank you to all our wonderful teachers and tutors, who gave up      
precious time with their families to nurture the love of music in our children. An extra 
thank you goes to Ms Parkes, who, not only came to camp on her day off, but also    
soldiered through with a very nasty head cold.  

Thank you Ms MG, Ms Biggins, Ms Parkes, Mr Nuto, Ms Aeree Kim, 
Ms Naomi Robinson, Freddie Hall, Harriet, Alex and Dominic. 
Biddy - Parent Volunteer



 

Students, from as young as Year Two, all the way up to 
Year Six, enjoyed their time at music camp this week. 
It was an upbeat experience for all, sharing our love of 

music in a vibrant and supportive community.    

    Students (and teachers) also demonstrated a wider 
range of talents on The Giant Swing and during our 
talent show. A big thank you to all our volunteers,    

including the parents, our music tutors and the  
teachers. It could not have happened without you!



 



 



 
Help wanted 

 Kindergarten 2016  

We are looking for… 
• Wood pieces / small off cuts 
• Old computer keyboards 
• Small river stones or pebbles 
• Small electronics (no longer working and are safe 

to be pulled apart) 
• Measuring tapes 
• Locks and keys 
• Blank cards and envelopes  

If you have any of these items could you please     
contact Ms Davis or Ms Curry 



 




